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                                                Posted by: Tammy Martinez 

  
 
Notice of Annual Meeting of 

Twin Towers Homeowners Association, Inc. 
To be held on March 25, 2025, at 8:00 P.M. 

At Twin Towers Homeowners Association, Inc. 
2020 N. Atlantic Avenue 
Cocoa Beach, FL 32931 

Atlantic Room 
 

 
March 4, 2025 
 
Dear Homeowner: 
 
This letter is to serve as the Notice of the Annual Meeting of Twin Towers Homeowners 
Association, Inc. at the date, time and place stated above. 
 

The purpose of the meeting: 
 To comply with annual meeting requirement in Florida statute 718. Which states, 

every condo must have at least one annual meeting per year. 
 Unfortunately, our requirements of members present at the meeting either in 

person or proxy were not met, so we must do it again. 
 Please see the enclosed Agenda letter and let us get this done. 
 
Please Note: There is no requirement for an election of Board Members at this meeting. 

The election was completed at the last meeting on 20 February 2025. 
 
 

Return your signed proxy form in person to the office or via email at 
twintowersmanager@gmail.com or USPS mail (United States Postal Service) to: 
 

Twin Towers Homeowners Association, Inc. 
2020 N. Atlantic Avenue 
Cocoa Beach, FL 32931 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Board of Directors, 
Twin Towers Homeowners Association, Inc. 
 



 
 


